
IMPORTANT NOTICE
Regarding Office Closure on behalf of 

Catholic Migration Services Pertaining to COVID-19 (Coronavirus)

Due to the evolving outbreak pertaining to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) crisis, Catholic 
Migration Services is limiting office operations to reduce health risks to visitors, staff 
and volunteers. We understand that we assist clients with sensitive matters. Please be 
assured that our staff is making all necessary accommodations to proactively work with 
our community in a way that will not harm our clients. For the health and safety of all, 
please do not come to our offices unless instructed to do so by a staff member of 
Catholic Migration Services.
 
For New Clients
Please be advised that Catholic Migration Services has suspended all new client meetings 
indefinitely. This means that if you are currently scheduled to meet with a staff member 
for the first time to obtain legal assistance, please do not come to our office for your 
appointment. A staff member from Catholic Migration Services will contact all new clients 
about their individual situations and if we cannot assist you over the phone we will try 
to reschedule your appointment for a later date.
 
For Existing Clients
If you are an existing client with Catholic Migration Services and have a scheduled 
appointment, please do not come to our office unless instructed by one of our staff 
members. In the meantime, please try to call or email the staff member assisting you.
 
For Individuals Seeking Legal Assistance for the First Time
If you are not a client and are calling to make a new appointment, we are not currently 
scheduling new appointments. Please be sure to visit our website at www.catholicmigration.
org for more information as it becomes available.
 
For Housing Clients
Please be advised that Housing Court will be closed beginning Tuesday, March 17th until 
further notice, except for emergencies such as illegal lockouts and emergency repairs. 
Please know that all evictions will be put on hold until further notice. If you are not a 
client and are a tenant seeking immediate legal assistance on housing matters, please 
call 311 for more information.
 
The safety of our community is our priority at all times. As a result, Catholic Migration 
Services has suspended all outreach activities including our monthly community meetings 
in Woodside and has also temporarily closed our Queens office located at 47-01 
Queens Boulevard, Suite 203, Sunnyside, NY 11104 until further notice. We encourage 
vulnerable individuals to exercise caution and stay safe. Thank you for your patience 
and understanding during this health emergency.
 
For additional updates, please regularly visit the organization website and social media 
channels:
 
	 www.catholicmigration.org
	 www.Facebook.com/CMSBQ
	 www.Twitter.com/CMSBQ
	 www.Instagram.com/CMSBQ
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